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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Bulgaria review session
Madame President

Sudan welcomes the delegation of Bulgaria to the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.  

Sudan welcomes the sincere efforts of the Government of Bulgaria to promote and protect human rights across the country, which is manifested by its acceptance of 174 recommendations out of 182 received in the 2nd cycle of the UPR. 
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- strengthen the legislative and policy measures, and all other necessary measures to fight intolerance and hate speech targeting ethnic and religious groups, particularly Muslims, Roma and people of African descent.
We wish Bulgaria a successful result of this review.

I thank you Madam President  

[image: image1.jpg][image: image2]